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To Whom It May Concern: 

Oakland County developed an Intergovernmental Cooperative Purchasing Program called               

G2G Marketplace for use by Government Agencies/Participating Public Bodies (PPB) for the 

procurement of goods and/or services.  

G2G Marketplace provides Government Agencies with an easy way to research and purchase goods 

and/or services with pre-negotiated blanket purchase agreements. This allows Government Agencies to 

utilize technology and services quickly with G2G Marketplace Vendors. The purpose of the program is 

to obtain lower cost for all participants by combining volumes, increasing purchasing power, and 

realizing efficiencies for procurement and contracts.  

This letter confirms that Access Interactive was selected to provide goods and/or services through a 

competitive bidding process using generally accepted purchasing practice and guidelines with Oakland 

County, MI. To obtain documentation related to the Request for Proposal (RFP), please contact 

info@g2gmarket.com. 

The PPB contract can be found on the G2G Marketplace Vendor’s mini site at g2gmarket.com. Any 

Government Agency can purchase from the PPB contract and work directly with the vendor on terms, 

pricing and payment. 

The Oakland County Purchasing Department and G2G Marketplace program are available to answer 

questions and provide documentation at info@g2gmarket.com. 

Sincerely, 

 
Scott Guzzy 

Administrator 

Executive Office Building 41 West  

2100 Pontiac Lake Road  

Waterford, Ml 48328 


